
Invites you to the annual 

Fifth Grade Promotion 
June 6th, 2024 

11:00-11:30 

You’re invited! Bring the family and attend the 5th grade Stepping Stones Ceremony.  

Students will be celebrated in a traditional Stepping Stones Ceremony where Mrs. Wylie will 

speak about the 5th grade class and each student. Students are given a stone memento with 

their grade to signify completing the year followed by a symbolic advancement to Middle 

School! Please arrive a few minutes before ceremony is set to begin and allow extra time in the 

event a ceremony prior runs longer than expected. Families should park and head directly to the 

auditorium where they can wait outside until their student’s grade is presented.   

Students should dress in uniform or nicer and families should plan to drop their student off in 

the morning through normal car line from 7:40-7:55 am.  Parents/Guardians should check out 

their student in the gym following the ceremony and officially kick off summer!  

  


